
 

September 18, 2025 Meeting with FCP Tribal Council 
  
Call to order 12:00 PM 
 
Attendance: Jason Headson, Lynne Black, Tressa Votis, Diane Dubey, Brooks Boyd, Joe Daniels, Herb 
Daniels, Jr., Destinee Alloway, Alexandria McCorkle, Aaron Loomis, Todd Mulvey, Josh Behnke 
 
Jason Headson stated the list for possible road transfers received from Todd will be discussed with the 
Town Board members at the October meeting. 
 
Jason stated that the Town has one full-time employee and other part-time employees in place that will 
be able to handle winter snow removal and that equipment is in good working condition.  Both him and 
Todd Mulvey agreed that there is good collaboration between the two entities. Jason stated he would 
contact Todd or Josh Behnke if help is needed and that they can contact the Town if they can offer 
additional help.  
 
Jason stated the extension of the MOU will be on the Town’s October meeting agenda. Todd and 
Jason both reiterated that shared resources are working well.  Jason discussed rehab of roads that 
have been impacted from the Hwy 8 closure especially Potawatomi Trail.  
 
Tribal Council expressed their pleasure with how their relationship with the Town is building in a 
positive manner.  
 

Adjournment 12:30 PM 


